
Ask the Specialist is a virtual open forum for prospective and current dual credit/dual enrollment high school students. 
Each session will present an opportunity for students and their families to gain insight on their early college  

credit options and a chance to have their most pressing questions answered.

Please join us every Monday and Thursday, 3:30-4:30 p.m., as our dual credit specialist, Briceida Tapia,  
presents on a variety of program specific “micro-topics” before opening the floor to question and answer sessions. 

Topics covered will include, but are not limited to:

• Navigating the enrollment process.
• Program benefits.
• Student accounts.

• Student support services and resources.
• Exploring post-high school graduation options.

Every Monday and Thursday, 3:30-4:30 p.m., March 8-May 27, 2021.

Join us in the Virtual Meeting Room.

For more information, email dualcredit@triton.edu.
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